October 16, 2017

Dear Students,

Last week, we were so lucky to have Orrington firefighters come to
school to talk to us about fire safety! They encouraged us to have two ways
to get out in the case of a fire. Do you have a plan to get out of your house
in case there is a fire? Do you have two ways out? Tell me about your

plan!

I know that a lot of you have been working really hard on practicing
your math facts at home. I am so impressed with how well you are doing!
What are some ways that you practice math facts at home? I learned

some rhymes to help me when I was in third grade. I still remember them!

Love,

Mis. Prue



